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MEMORANDUM


To:	Pastors of the Archdiocese 

From: 	Colin Nykaza

Date:	August 3, 2020

Re:	Upcoming Events


Dear Pastors of the Archdiocese,

The Office of Young Adult Outreach is pleased to share the following upcoming event:


CatholicNYC Monthly Rosary
Wednesday, August 26, 7-8 p.m.
William Tecumseh Sherman Statue, Central Park
Corner of West 59th Street and 5th Avenue

In honor of the Office's Year of the Rosary, we will now host a monthly Rosary! Join us for a summertime walk through Central Park with other young adults in a loving gesture towards Our Lady. We'll meet at the William Tecumseh Sherman Statue at 7 p.m. and then walk through the park (weather permitting!). 

For questions, email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org.
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